THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

lune 23, 2003

Dear Ms. Sassower,

Thank you for your letter expressing your views regarding the nomination of Judge
Richard C. Weslev to the Unired Sates Court of Avpeals tor the Second Circuit. As vou
may know, Judge Wesley was confirmed by the Senate on June 1 1, 2003.
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Jenntfer R. Newstead
Associate Counsel to the President

Sipgerely,

Ms. Elaine Sassower, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability. Inc.
Post Office Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, New York 10605
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